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April 5, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by the lack of leadership in US foreign policy.

There are many serious world crises under way. North Korea is on the

brink of intercontinental missiles. North Africa is generating the largest

refugee problem of a generation. President Assad has taken up chemical

attacks. The only apparent White House responses to these crises have

been destructive. Funding has been cut to programs for women refugees.

Refugee slots have been restricted. Vetting of drone attacks has been left

to others. There has been no hint of a policy for North Korea or Syria.

Please assure me that you will begin to focus on foreign affairs.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our historic worldwide moral leadership.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


